
 

 

Cleveland, Wednesday, October 11th, 2023 

Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers 

REGARDING: RSV PREVENTIVE MEASURES  

Dear Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers, 

This memo is to inform that an employee working on Norton 1 has respiratory tract infection 
(RSV). To ensure the safety and protect residents, all employees and visitors must wear a 
procedural mask while on the unit. 
 
CHSLD: NORTON 1 is considered in a VIGIE/WATCH:   

Increase monitoring of signs and symptoms among residents and employees. 
• All employees and visitors must wear a procedural mask  
• The VIGIE/WATCH is in place for the next 10 days 
• Increase and promote hand hygiene 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our Director of Nursing, 
Audrey Beauchesne at abeauchesne@waleshome.ca or 819-826-3266 extension 224. You can 
also visit our website at https://waleshome.ca/all-the-news. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Brendalee Piironen 
Executive Director  
bpiironen@waleshome.ca 
819-826-3266 extension 247 
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